



ACTION BULLETIN

Bulletin #: A2023-07

Date: October 5, 2023

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership and Associate Members

CC: Ontario Soccer; Board of Directors, Staff
From: Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer

Subject: Canada Soccer Survey for Women and Girls in Soccer

Canada Soccer is working on a gender-equity driven initiative and is seeking input from women and girls in the soccer community.

A new Canada Soccer women's and girl's strategy is in development which will aim to foster more opportunities, support, and recognition for the sport's more underrepresented gender.

From now until October 26, Canada Soccer will hold an online survey as a way of getting girls and women involved in the effort.

"Canada Soccer recognizes the value of hearing directly from women and girls who are part of our sport," said a statement from the National governing body to its Members Associations. "Their unique experiences and insights can play a pivotal role in understanding the barriers and the opportunities to create change."

The survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete, and all responses will be completely anonymous.

To participate in the survey, simply click on the link provided below: https://survey.alchemer-ca.com/s3/50212975/c58f4a642c7c

If you have any questions or require any further information, please reach out to Canada Soccer's Director of Community and Fund Development Sara McConaghy, smcconaghy@canadasoccer.com.

How do I stay connected to Ontario Soccer?

If you have not subscribed to our weekly e-Newsletter, <u>Subscribe to INSIDE THE 18</u>. Follow us on <u>Twitter</u>, <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Instagram</u> and <u>YouTube</u>.